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2006 Work Program for Working Group on Medical Measurement
This working group has conducted several surveys over the past years on the requirements for medical measurement instruments among member economies. From the replies, we collected a great deal of useful information; however, we also found a problem that seems to be common among member economies in terms of the division of labor between health authorities and legal metrology authorities. We sometimes have difficulties in identifying the right agency to complete the survey due to the relatively vagueness of responsibilities defined for the two authorities in the field of medical measurement instruments. 
To resolve this problem, we are planning to conduct a survey in 2006 of member economies on the division of labor between health authorities and legal metrology authorities for medical measurement instruments. The survey will have to be completed by both authorities and it is hoped that the results could be useful to member economies to gain insights from the experience of other member economies on how medical measurement instruments could best be regulated. Therefore, this Working Group would like to continue to collect information on this subject, analyze and present the survey results at the APLMF meeting.
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